
 
 

Date: 7th October, 2020 

 

1. Listing Department  

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street, Mumbai 400001  
 

Dear Sir/ Ma’am, 

 

Subject: Reply to your E-mail dated 7th October, 2020 regarding "Clarification on Spurt in Price" 

 

With reference to the captioned subject, we would like to clarify that the Company has been regularly 

intimating the stock exchanges, as and when required, pursuant to the Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) 

Regulations, 2015, as amended from time to time. 

  

In view of the above, it may please further be noted that there are no pending announcements, events on 

information which is/are price sensitive that could have led to significant movement in the price behaviour 

of the Company's shares. The movement in price of the shares is purely market driven. 

 

Regards 

 

Yours truly, 

 

For & on behalf of: 

Federal-Mogul Goetze (India) Limited 

 

 

 

Name : Dr. Khalid Iqbal Khan 

Designation: Whole-time Director- Legal & Company Secretary 
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